Public Comment #3

From: Magan Eng

To: sbcob

Subject: Wine Preserve

Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 4:19:30 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

The ordinance is poorly timed - customers are more price sensitive than ever and winery owners like myself are
struggling to stay afloat and to manage all the paperwork that comes with PPP and EIDL loans. The last thing we
need is more beaurocracy!

Furthermore we have no guarantee that the budget will be spent in a way that actually makes a difference.

Thank you,
Magan KUNIN

Sent from my iPhone
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